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DOC18/179824 

Mr Paul Freeman 
Team Leader, Resource Assessments 
Department of Planning & Environment 
paul.freeman@planning.nsw.gov.au 

Dear Paul 

Wallerawang Ash Repository Mod 1 

Thank you for the opportunity for the Office of Environment and Heritage (OEH) to comment on the 
Wallerawang Ash Repository Modification 1. 

OEH has reviewed the relevant documents and have no specific comments to make. OEH notes that 
the project is not expected to cause any impacts to biodiversity as it only involves the importation of 
material from off-site sources and does not involve any clearing or disturbance of native vegetation. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter please contact David Geering on 02 6883 5335 or 
david.geering@environment.nsw.gov.au. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
PETER CHRISTIE 
Director Regional Operations 
North West 

3 April 2018 
 
Contact officer: DAVID GEERING 

6883 5335 


